
 

 

RESCHEDULING OF PERSONAL INTERVIEW OF THE POST OF THE 

SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER (TRANSMISSION)  
 

-------------- 
 

  The Personal Interviews of the posts of the Superintending 
Engineer (Transmission) against Advertisement No. 03/2022 
scheduled on 27.02.2023 has been rescheduled on 06.03.2023.  
 

2.  The venue and the timing of the Personal Interview shall be the 
same as notified in the Notification of Personal Interview dated 
10.02.2023.  

 

        

Date:- 21.02.2023        sd/- 
Place : Mumbai                           Chief General Manager (HR) 
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